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Our VisionOur Mission
Bring together all ICT professionals and 

other members of the technical and 

research community to exchange best 

practices for the implementation of new 

technologies and protocols.   

We all work on a voluntary bases and with a 

high sense of community building.

Knowledge sharing in Angola, as well as assist 

students and professionals who plan to develop 

future ICT careers and add value to their 

knowledge about their sector of activity.



ABOUT 
AONOG/AOPF

The AOPF event happens once in a year in a random

city of Angola. Besides the annual event, a group of

individuals are busy writing materials to share

knowledge with the local community.

AONOG (Angolan Network Operators Group) a

community of skilled individuals that share

experiences and knowledge by means of emailing-

list, conferences, best-practices documents and

others willing to build the Internet foundation in

Angola — Luanda🇦🇴!.

AONOG day(s) are part of the AOPF Forum.



2022

2021

2020

2019

Online via ZOOM from 25 to 26 November 2021

Virtual Event AOPF/AONOG 2021

Online via Zoom & Streaming

Face-to-face in the Hotel Palmeiras

From 8 to 9th December 2022

Hybrid Event AOPF/AONOG 2022

Online via ZOOM from 19 to 20 November 2020

Virtual Event AOPF/AONOG 2020

Hotel Palmeiras November 29, 2019

Event AOPF/AONOG 2019



Introduction

What have we archived? 

Ø + 500 participants;
Ø + 20 sponsors combined;
Ø + 10 international speakers;
Ø 4 events so far, where 2 were physical and the other 2 remotely;



The Team



The 2022 Sponsors



Structure 



The Change

All the volunteers have now served for 4 years. A change is

required to bring new energy to the following years of

AOPF/AONOG days. The next terms will be under two year

terms.
❖ Board of Directors will appoint the

next chair and vice-chair in 2023;

❖ PC Members replacement;

❖ Want to join the team? Please get in touch
with pc@aonog.og.ao

mailto:pc@aonog.og.ao


What are looking for

Volunteers:
Ø We will need new volunteers to carry on the existing foundation;
Ø New volunteers needed for: PC (program committee);
Ø Interested – please submit your submission to: pc@aonog.og.ao
Ø Expected submission date until: 31/01/2023 

mailto:pc@aonog.og.ao


AOPF/AONOG 23

The next AOPF & AONOG days will be on 9 & 10 of

November 2023.

Location: TBD



Thanks!
Happy Peering ☺!


